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Friendly Reminders


Our first field trip is coming up right after we track back in on October 5th. We will need 3 chaperones for this trip to Blue Jay Point. Let me know if you would be interested in doing this. 


Please check out my webpage! It has been mostly updated. The link is brownslearningspot.weebly.com. I will try my best to keep the webpage up to date with classroom and school activities.


We are having a snack time at the beginning of math to offset the early lunch time. Students are welcome to bring a snack for this time. 





Important Dates


August 17th: Literacy Night, 6:00-7:30


August 20th: Picture Day�August 25th:  PTA sponsored Skate Night from 6:00-8:30pm, United Skates of America Inc., 


September 4th: Early Release & Track Out


October 1st: Track-In


October 5th: Field Trip to Blue Jay Point

















Email:	dbrown2@wcpss.net			Phone: (919) 850-8738 		Room number: 2309








A Word from the Teacher… 


We only have a few weeks left in this first quarter. It has really been a busy start. We will be having our first parent teacher conferences the last two weeks of the quarter. I will be sending home a sign up sheet of available times this week. Please choose a time you can come in to discuss how your child has started third grade and to ask any questions you have at this point. I have enjoyed getting to know this group and am excited for the rest of the year. 


~Mrs. Brown
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What are we learning???


Here are some things we will be learning in the next few weeks…





Reading and Language:


We are starting our fables, folktales, and myths unit. We will be learning how to identify the central message/moral/lesson of a story. 





Math: 


Multiplication and division is beginning. We will be starting with learning facts and strategies to multiply and divide. 





Science and Social Studies: 


We are doing a geography unit for social studies. We will learn how to read maps and the 5 themes of geography. 











Third Grade Learning Spot








